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POLICY ON ELECTRONIC INTELLECTUAL FREEDOM 

 

 

Consistent with our mission and the professional principles of public librarianship, our internet 

access policy affirms the safeguarding of First Amendment rights, intellectual freedom, equity of 

access, confidentiality of information about users and their use of all library resources including 

electronic, and individual responsibility.  The library affirms the following principles and users 

rights as delineated in the American Library Association’s Library Bill of Rights in Cyberspace: 

 

 Electronic information, services, and networks provided by libraries should be readily, 

equally, and equitably accessible to all library users. 

 

 Libraries and librarians should not deny or limit access to information available via 

electronic resources because of its controversial content or because of personal beliefs or fear of 

confrontation.   

 

 Information retrieved or utilized electronically should be considered constitutionally 

protected unless determined otherwise by a court with appropriate jurisdiction. 

 

 Responsibility for, and any restriction of, a child’s use of the Internet rests solely with his 

or her parents or legal guardian. 
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